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Julie North <julienorth@earthlink.net> Wed, Sep 30, 2015 at 6:12 PM
To: sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com

Hello,

| object strongly to the proposed project to place high voltage transmission lines with aviation balls through
Rancho Penasquitos, adjacent to a very popular preserve. The visual pollution to Black Mountain Preserve, a
popular and heavily used park area, will be a travesty. Not to mention the health effects of high-voltage lines
running close to schools and homes. Please reconsider. The Alternative 5 route is a much more sensible option.

Thank y ou,
Julie North

8975 La Camesa St.
92129





